
 

       

 

 
April 29, 2008 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Subject:  EB-2007-0672 Regulated Price Plan Consultation on Time-of-Use Pricing 
Framework 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Hydro Ottawa Limited wishes to advise that it will participate in the consultation process 

announced by the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) on April 17, 2008, to submit written 

comments on the staff discussion paper.  

Written comments will be submitted either by Hydro Ottawa or in conjunction with others.   

Hydro Ottawa requests that the following people be included on the distribution list for ongoing 

developments in this consultation process: 

Lynne Anderson 

Chief Regulatory Affairs & 

Government Relations Officer 

Hydro Ottawa 

(613) 738-5499 ext 527 

lynneanderson@hydroottawa.com 

Jane Scott 

Manager, Rates and Revenue 

Hydro Ottawa 

(613) 738-5499 ext 7499 

janescott@hydroottawa.com 

Hydro Ottawa Limited will not be requesting any cost awards. 

Yours truly 

 

 

Lynne Anderson 
Chief Regulatory Affairs and Government Relations Officer 
Hydro Ottawa 

(613) 738-5499 ext 527 


